John Whipple

From: Ipadilla

Sent: Thursday, January 15, 2004 6:12 PM

To: johnleeper; John Whipple

Subject: Proposed Navajo Nation Water Rights Settlement Agreement for the San Juan Basin
City Response to

Navajo Settle...
I am attaching a letter on behalf of Espanola Mayor Richard L. Lucero on the

Proposed Navajo Nation Water Rights Settlement Agreement for the San Juan
Basin.
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AyofEspaiiola ..o
“w Ray Wolf, City Manager

= 405 Paseo De Oriate, Espafiola, NM 87532
Office of the Mayor 505-747-6100 Fax 505-747-6113

January 15, 2004

Dr. John Leeper

Navajo Nation Department of Water Resources
P.O. Drawer 678

Fort Defiance, Arizona 86504

Mr. John Whipple

New Mexico Interstate Stream Commission
P.O. Box 25102

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

Dear Sirs:

The City of Espafiola will forward its comments on the Navajo Nation Water Rights
Settlement Agreement for the San Juan Basin on Friday, June 16, 2004. The City has been
discussing this matter with the San Juan/Chama Contractors and in particular with the City
of Albuquerque and will have parallel comments.

Based of the short period of time in which our Water Attorney (Stein & Brockmann, P.A.)
had to respond to the Settlement Agreement, we would like to have the opportunity to
submit additional comments pending a detailed analysis of the Agreement.

If you have any questions regarding our comments, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

/s/
Richard L. Lucero
Mayor



